
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

 

  
March 19, 2025 

 

 

Contact    
                                                                    ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ 

surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़,री जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 
surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 
24/7 Info Line: 1-844-815-6111     重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

                         중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Cycling Detour: Fraser Highway between 156 Street and 84 Avenue 
Construction for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain is underway in this area. To accommodate construction activities along 
Fraser Highway between 156 Street and 84 Avenue, cyclists will be detoured off of Fraser Highway.  
 
A cyclist detour is currently in effect and is expected to be in place until summer 2026: 

• No cyclist access on Fraser Highway between 156 Street and 84 Avenue.  
• During this period, cyclists will be accommodated within existing cycling lanes, on 156 Street and 84 Avenue 

eastbound, or within a temporary shoulder cycle lane on 84 Avenue westbound. 
• Signage will direct cyclists to ‘stop and dismount’ at crosswalks when crossing Fraser Highway. 
• Detours will provide cyclists with access to roads in the area including Venture Way and 160 Street. 

 
Map: Cycling detour via 156 Street and 84 Avenue 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
In effect through summer 2026.  
 

 

Hours of Work 
Cyclist detours will be in effect 24/7.  

 

Traffic  
No cyclist access Fraser Highway between 
156 Street and 84 Avenue. 
 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Cyclist detour on Fraser Highway between 156 
Street and 84 Avenue. The travelling public can 
expect delays while in the area.   


